The Board and Manager at Rattlesnake
Ridge are in a project to install zone meters
in all of Rattlesnake Ridge’s service areas to
aid in finding water leaks and to get a
better look at problem areas. We are
expecting this project to be complete in
2022 as we are waiting on state agencies to
approve everything which most have and
our Engineering firm has everything ready
and ready to bid project.




